
 

Our first post-Covid Spring Health event will be held in Trinity Hall on Monday May 1, 
2023 at 1:15pm in conjunction with St. Andrew’s Seniors luncheon. The guest speaker will 

be Medena Van Loken from Victoria’s Quilts Canada - Calgary branch. 

Victoria’s Quilt volunteers provide handmade quilts to people living with cancer. They hope 
that each individual quilt will bring physical as well as spiritual comfort to the recipient, 

reinforcing support that they are not alone in their struggle.  We invite everyone to attend 
this presentation, especially those who may have received a Victoria’s Quilt in the past.    

~ Alice Williams, Co-ordinator Wellness Team 

 


